Priya Dutt

MEMBER CF PARLIAMENT
LOK SABHA

12% October, 2013

Shri Subodh Jain,
General Manager,
Central Railway, C.S.T
Mumbai 400 00T

Dear

In an endeavor to keep our city clean and green, [ would like to draw
your atrention to a complam letter received from a conscious cirizen.
In his letter, he has informed us of the petty state of the land opposite
platform number 7 at Bandra Station, which is not only an eye soar but

can also be a breeding ground of contagious diseases, if not curbed in
time. :

It is my ardent request to you to have the said area inspected and
necessary action taken,

I have enclosed the complaint letter copy dated 9 October, 2013 to
Western Railways for your perusal.

Yours Sincerely,

V2,

(Priya Dutt)
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WESTERN RAILWAY
CHURCHGATE, MUMBAI - 400 020
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DEEPAK GUPTA

ADDITIONAL GENERAL MANAGER

No.G-160/37/09/10 Date: 07.11.2013
Smt. Priva Dutt,
Hon’ble Member of Parliament,

'Sunrise’, 24th Road,
Bandra, Mumbai 400 050.

Madam,

Sub: Regarding unhygienic condition prevailing around
PF No.-7 at Bandra Railway station.
Ref:  Your letter dated 12.10.2013
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Receipt of your above quoted letter is acknowledged. The issue
raised in your letter is under examination.

With regards.

Yours sincerely,
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(Deepak Gupta)
Addl General Manager




